
 

 

Long Range Planning Standing Committee 

Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

December 12, 2020 8:30am 

 

This meeting was held via ZOOM by permission of the Gov. of RI by executive order 

Ellen Frost opened the meeting at 8:31am 

Present:  Renee Cohen,  Anthony Flint, Ellen Frost, Chris Gertman, Roy E. Jacobsen, Ron Jarvis, Paul 
Mathews, Diane McEnroe, George Prior, Taylor Rettig    Guest:Maud Bailey 

A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to approve the corrected Draft Minutes of 
11.21.2020. 

Ellen started the meeting with the announcement that some of our scheduled meetings for 2021 will 
need to be changed due to conflicts with the BOG and Annual Meetings in 2021.  Ellen will send out a 
revised schedule of meetings.    

Ellen called attention to our Agenda stating that our only item of business is to discuss Long Range 
Plan/Visioning and Comprehensive Plan including next steps. 

LRP spent its meeting time discussing the above.     

Ellen announced that the next LRP meeting will be held on January  16th at 9:00am via Zoom.  Diane will 
send out the invitation. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:15am. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Roy E. Jacobsen, Secretary 


